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22nd November, 2019 

Dear Parents,  

In January, we are learning about the Anglo-Saxon times. To make this topic truly exciting and 
memorable, we have organised for the children to participate in an ‘Anglo-Saxon Day’ presented 
by a company called Repeating History.  

The Repeating History Company will be visiting us on Thursday 16th January 2020 and providing 
a full day experience. The children will participate in a range of activities, all linked with the 
Primary History curriculum.  The day will underpin all our English and History work for the half 
term.  The children will learn about the arrival of the Anglo-Saxons, Anglo-Saxon jobs, the seven 
kingdoms, food and clothing to name but a few.  There will even be a battle re-enactment! 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.25 per child.  Your contributions are so 
appreciated and will ensure we can continue to provide these enriching experiences. 

Please could you log onto your child’s Eduspot account and add your voluntary contribution no 
later than Thursday 19th December, 2019.  

We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child.  

Many thanks,  

 

 

Year 5 Class Teachers 
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